
 

 

 

 

 

Coronavirus Announcement 

Welcome to our practice! Because we love our patients and staff, Kingston 

Dental Care is approaching the Coronavirus (COVID-19) like any other 

contagious disease and are following the recommendations of the Centers 

for Disease Control. Our goal is to continue to ensure a safe and high-

quality care environment. 

To protect you and our staff we will be taking temperatures of EVERYONE 

who enters the office. To enter you must be 98.6 degrees or lower and 

respiratory symptom free. 

In addition to all precautions, we also have a UV Air Sterilization System 

throughout the office.  This is on top of all the usual disinfecting steps taken 

to create a safer environment for our patients. 

You are welcome to come in and have a seat in the waiting room until 

we’re ready to seat you. Or if you prefer you can wait in the car and we will 

call you when we’re ready for you. 

If you have traveled anywhere in the last 2 weeks where COVID-19 has 

been reported, please let us know. 

If you have a fever, flu symptoms, and/or a cough we respectfully ask that 

you not come in and call to reschedule.  

We appreciate your cooperation and support!  

-The Doctors and Staff of Kingston Dental Care 


